
 

COVIDSafe GUIDELINES for VENUE USERS  

 

Dear Users,  

To help maintaining the safety and well-being of everyone concerned, when you use 
our facility, please ensure that the following suggestions are applied. 

• Abide by the current Social Distancing Rules of 1.5 metre apart and keep the total 
attendees within the maximum limit allowable of the room 

• Use of the CBR App is compulsory. Please ensure to check yourself and all 
attendees in using the App. 
 
The maximum capacity allowable with 2 square metre rules in our venues are: 

WCCC Hall 100  people including children 
WCCC MR1 25  people including children 
WCCC MR2 20  people including children 
Weston Neighbourhood Hall 150  people including children 
Flynn Hall 100  people including children 
Holt Hall 80  people including children 
Chifley Room 35  people including children 

• Face mask wearing is encouraged. 

• Advise your members NOT to come if they are unwell. 

• Wipe down tables, chairs, surfaces with disinfectant before and after use 

• Advise attendees to practise good hand hygiene. 

 

Thank you and keep safe.  

 

Management 
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